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Clark Walter, Exchange Club of Sugar Land President, Nick Lampson, United States Congressman from 
the 22nd District of Texas and Lindsay Lanagan, Intern to the Congressman. Congressman Lampson 
addressed the August 29 7 a.m. meeting of the Exchange Club of Sugar Land at the Sweetwater  
Country Club.        Photo by Michelle Badillo 

 

President’s Message 

 

I have certainly had a great time presiding over the meetings this month. I am proud to say 
that the meetings have been entertaining and informative.  Rick Miller, a military historian, 
Wendi Lewis, the Rainbow Room Executive Director, Paul Lord, from our Boy Scout Troop 
731, Keith Kilgore, FBISD Athletic Director, and Nick Lampson, our US Congressman, all pro-
vided interesting information for our club members. I know that our meetings will continue 
to be educational and fun with the help of our program chairman Doug Earle. I encourage 
all members to attend each Wednesday morning. 

 

Roy Miers and John Ivy have recently joined our Exchange Club and Randy Arbuckle has 
rejoined. I encourage all members to get to know these guys and include them in the     
activities of our club soon.   

 

I am proud to say that we had two major projects of service last month and both were well 
attended by ECSL members.  Walk with Pride at both the Sugar Land and Rosenberg Payless 
Shoe Stores went off with out a hitch thanks to Mark Eyring’s planning (See photos p. 3). 
The Texans Sunshine Special was great for the children and “sponsors” thanks to Mike Flory, 
Amy Mitchell and many others. 

 

I want to say a special thank you to Mary Jo Salvaggio for the fine job she does each month 
for Service to Seniors.  Her enthusiasm for this project is wonderful.  Please try to join her at 
the Fifth Street Community Center the first Friday of each month to help serve cake and ice 
cream to the senior citizens. September 7 is the “Seniors Free Shopping Spree” where    
seniors select items that have been donated. Please bring something for the seniors to the 
breakfast meeting this Wednesday. 

 

Clark 
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***DATE CHANGE*** 

  ELLINGTON FIELD AIRSHOW 

WINGS OVER HOUSTON 

October 6 and 7, 2007 

         Exchange members are needed to man ticket booths 

and VIP areas both days.  

             Photo by Larry Pullen 

 

Fort Bend Alzheimer’s Association Walk 

 October 27, 2007 

AMC First Colony Theatre, 3301 Town       
Centre Blvd., Sugar Land TX 77479  

Teams may register at:                               
http://www.alztex.org/walk 

“Legacy of Freedom”  

Tuesday, November 13, 2007                 

Sugar Creek Baptist Church                             

Adults $30 Students $10  Veterans Free                          
Guest Speaker: General Tommy Franks, USA (Retired)      

http://www.legacy-of-freedom.com  

 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land                 

www.ecsl.org 

TX LA District Exchange                                      

www.tlgcd.org 

National Exchange Club             

www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

Rotary Shrimpfest is Saturday, Sept. 8, beginning at 5:30 pm at Fluor Daniel.   

With a $100 car raffle ticket you will receive two food tickets, and may win a 2007 Chevrolet HHR LT.  

Buy raffle tickets from your Rotarian friends, but make them promise to buy a raffle ticket for Spaghetti!!! 

   William Schwer, Nora Sim, Stuart 
  Miller, Nancy Castellvi, Debbie       
  Dauterive, Ryan Hoover, Amy Estrada, 
Donna Mulhollem, Tony Ackerman, Cynthia Johnson, 
Jennipher Mulhollem, Norma Reyna, Steve Griffith, 
Sharon Medford, David Chambers, Harish Jajoo,     
Harold Ward, Yu Tai Chang, Jim Shaw, Robert 
Dunham, Kent Reynolds, Arlene Rolsen, Karen Makin 

September  Birthdays 

UPCOMING BREAKFAST PROGRAMS:                                             
9/5      Lidya Osadchey     ESCAPE                            
9/12    Jacque C. Baly       Immigration                      
9/19    Michael Garfield     High Tech Texan                 
9/26    Matt Jackson         KILT 610 Sports Radio 

FORT BEND COUNTY FAIR PARADE 

SEPT 28, 2007 

Meet at 90 A and Fifth Street in Richmond  

(near the Court House) 7:00 AM           

Clark Walter, Bill Roach, Jim Kij, and Paul   

Barnett hard at work planning for the Airshow. 
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